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I believe support for House Bill 3453 should come with little hesitation. The benefits 

of improving accessibility between cities (to commuters and students especially), get 

cars off major roads to reduce traffic, and decrease Willamette Valley’s carbon 

footprint are worth the time, money, and efforts it will take to expand the rail.  


